

Thank you for your interest in Washington Policy Center's (WPC) Legacy Partners program and making a gift through your estate plan.

WPC's Legacy Society offers many benefits such as invitations to special events and private meetings with key free-market leaders and elected officials, distinguished recognition at WPC's Annual Dinner, prime seating at all WPC events and a newly designed Legacy Society lapel pin and event nametag. Best of all, you know your legacy will live on and support one of the causes you care about most—freedom!

We invite you to become a Legacy Partner by including WPC in your will or trust. Bequests may be made as a specific dollar amount or asset; a percentage of your estate; the balance or residue of your estate; or by designating WPC as a beneficiary of a certain asset, such as an Individual Retirement Account (IRA).

The language can be very simple, here are some examples;

*I direct my personal representative to make the following charitable contribution from my property.* 

For unrestricted bequests:

I leave the sum of (amount or percentage) to Washington Policy Center (IRS Tax ID #91-1752769), a not-for-profit organization in Washington State, or its successor organization, provided that this charity is still in existence at my death, qualifies for a charitable tax deduction, and is following its original mission as an independent, non-profit, non-partisan think tank that promotes sound public policy based on free-market solutions.

For restricted bequests:

I leave the sum of (amount or percentage) to Washington Policy Center (IRS Tax ID #91-1752769), a not-for-profit organization in Washington State, or its successor organization to be used (specification). If these funds cannot be used as specified, I grant authority to the President of the Board of Directors of Washington Policy Center, or its successor Organization, to use them for a purpose that most closely represents my wishes as stated herein.

Planned gifts are a great opportunity to make a meaningful gift that costs you nothing during your lifetime. Thoughtful planned giving creates a win-win solutions for you and Washington Policy Center.

If you would like to discuss this further, please contact me at sjansen@washingtonpolicy.org or (206) 937-9691. Thank you for your support of Washington Policy Center and your interest in becoming a Legacy Partner.

Sincerely,

Sydney Jansen

Development Director Washington Policy Center

(206) 937-9691

sjansen@washingtonpolicy.org